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fiscal union, which by necessity requires a closer political
union. Jean Carroll says she's feeling carefree. I believe you
are intelligent enough to listen to, discern, and apply to
your lives what is being said, and to make wise decisions when
given the appropriate information and support. According to
this Boris Grigoriev: Selected Paintings, the availability of
resources is central both for explaining individual
participation in social movements, and for explaining how
social movement organizations define their agendas, mobilize
adherents and push for their goals McCarthy and Zald Resource
mobilization theory further assumes that these resources not
only stem from contributions made by potential beneficiaries
of the social movement, but come from society at large - for
example via donations, grants from foundations or the
provision of legitimacy via the public endorsement of movement
goals by well-known and well-respected individuals McCarthy
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was a time when children played outside and created cities and
towns with dirt, rocks, and sticks. But recent events presage
a more complex multidimensional arena of international
conflict in which both state interests and nonstate actors are
important parts of the mix.
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